
FINANCIAL REPORT 

For the Quarter Ended September 30, 2017 
This financial report summarizes the results of the Legislative Assembly’s projected operating and capital expenditures in 

comparison to budget. As of the quarter ended September 30, 2017, the Legislative Assembly has incurred $33.3 million in 

operating expenses and $740 thousand in capital expenditures, and anticipates its operating budget will be underspent by 

$6.5 million and its capital budget will be underspent by $630 thousand. Variance explanations are noted below. 
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Administrative Support Services: 

Forecasting to underspend by $1.9 
million as a result of lower than 
anticipated operational and salaries 
costs, due in part to less than ex-
pected sitting days in quarter 1.  
Contingency funds of $175 thou-
sand are not expected to be used.

Members’ Services: 

Forecasting to underspend by $4.6 
million due to less former MLAs on 
transitional assistance than budget-
ed, and no travel or other MLA ex-
penses being incurred during the 
election period.

Caucus Support Services: 

Forecasting the $7.6 million 
Caucus Support Services 
budget to be fully spent.



 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information 

regarding this update 

please contact: 

Hilary Woodward 
Executive Financial      

Officer 

 

250.356.6590 

Hilary.Woodward@leg.bc.ca 
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Note 1:  Variance represents savings resulting from lower than budgeted MLA transitional 
assistance costs, and savings as result of the election period when no travel and other MLA ex-
penses were incurred. 

Note 2:  Variances represents savings resulting from lower operational expenses and sala-
ries and benefit costs, due in part to lower than expected sitting days in quarter 1. 

Note 3: Variance represents contingency funds that are not currently expected to be used. 


